
 

 

 
 

TOWN OF HOLLISTON 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

703 Washington Street        508-429-0608 
Holliston, MA   01746 
 

ANDREWS SCHOOL 
PUBLIC DISCUSSION 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2017 
7:30P.M. HOLLISTON TOWN HALL 

 
The Board of Selectmen issued a Request for Proposals for the sale of the former Andrews 
School.  Two (2) contractors submitted proposals for the reuse of the property.  The proposals 
can be viewed on the Town of Holliston Web site, go to www.townofholliston.us; under the front 
page, view lower left see “Andrews School Project Updates.” 
 
The Board invites area residents and those interested, to voice their opinions on these two 
proposals at an upcoming meeting on Monday, October 2nd at 7:30p.m. Holliston Town Hall.  As 
an alternative, if you are unable to voice comments or concerns in person and it is more 
convenient, written comments are also welcome.  Send written comments to 
ritterj@holliston.k12.ma.us by Monday, October 2, 2017. 
 
Although this notice has been mailed to residents within 300 feet of the parcel, posted to the 
Town’s Web site, and sent to the Holliston Reporter we encourage you to share this information 
with anyone who you might know, who has an interest in the redevelopment of the site. 

 
Board of Selectmen 
 

 


